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TAUNTON ART ASSOCIATION
MEMBERSHIP FORM 2010

42 Williams Street, Taunton, MA 02780 508-822-4513
website: wiww.tauntonarts .org

Dear Members,

Please remember that if you visit us online that our website is e-mail- tauntonas@live.com

now www.tauntonarts.org. To go directly to the newsletter page type

in http:/Atauntonarts.org/newsletter.aspx. New Member Renewing Member_
We'll be working hard to bring you more varied workshops and Date
classes for all ages and experiences. Please let us know if you have any
ideas for an art or a craft that you (or someone you know) would like NAME
toteg. STREET
. CITY/TOWN
Sincerely,
PHONE CELL PHONE

Sue Boerman

WEBSITE E=MAIL

What is your area of interest? Circle one: Arts Crafts Arts & Crafts

Arts (circle all that apply): Drawing Acrylics Oils Pastels Watercolor

Photography Three-Dimensional Mixed Media Other

OFFICERS
. If yvou have a business card, resume, or biography, please attach it with this questionnaire.
President: Susan Boerman
Vice President: Ann Rebello
Treasurer: Judith Stuart

Recording Secretary :
Ceorresponding Secretary:
Memibership Secretary :

Toni Card
Edith Young
Kathy Carpenter

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBERS

Dianne Burns
Karen Callan
John Cante
Maney Clark
£iz Denson

Barbara Engler

Michael Lynn

Ben Macomber
Thelma MeCaffrey
Marilyn Richardson
Carelyn Straub
Linda Tikeoneoff

Please let us know how you can help TAA by checking one or more blanks:

Serving as an Officer
Serving as a Board Member

___Art FEducation Committee
__ 5cholarship Committee

__ Bldg./Grounds Cormmittee
__ Kitchen/Bath Cornmittee

_ Gallery/Library Cormmittee
_ Advertising/Pub. Committee
_ Arts Council (ACT) Delegate
__ Co-Chair an Art Show

_ Assist with an Art Show

__ Hospitality (incl. baking, etc.)

_ Nominating Committee

__ Membership Commmittee

___ Grants Committee

__ Bylaw Amendments Committee
_ WNewsletter/Brochure Cormmittee
__ Finance/Fundraising Cormmittee
__ Program Committee (demos)

_ Workshop Committee (weekends)

Chet Fortun Arthur Turcotte
Ted Lippeld Joyee Wilkins . .
MEMBERSHIP CATAGORIES: Please check one and mail this form
with your check to TAA's address at the top of the form.
Single: $20 Family(same household): $25
HONORARY BOARD MEMBERS
Sponsor: $30 Patron: $50
Barbara Arsenault John Barradas May or Crowley
Joan Reoster Alden Thompson DO NOT WRITE BELOW THIS LINE

Payment received by: Date: Cash: Check#

Information recorded by: Date: Membership Card sent:
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Date: Sunday, March 7, 2010
Time: 10:00 am - 2:30 pm
Place: Taunton Art Association, 42 Williams St.
Taunton, MA Cost:
Members: $35

Non-Members: $40

About the Artist: Michael's favorite mediums are oil and pastel and he has
won many awards. He has studied under artists such as Colleen Vandeventer

and Monique Martin-Courcy

Materials needed: Please bring pastels and an easel if you have one. The
instructor will provide the paper.

To Register: Complete the form below and return by March 3 with a check
pavable to Taunton Art Association and mail to:

Sis Denson
24 Cross Street
Middlebore, MA 02346

Any questions? Call Sis at 508-947-4312. Please bring a bag Iunch.

Reservation held by check.
B B B B B B B R R SRR EEESEESEESEEEEES
NAME
STREET
CITY/TOWN STATE ZIP
PHONE E-MAII,

On Wednesday, February 17 at 7:30 pm, TAA welcomes
Michael Evans as our guest demonstrator.

Michael, who resides in Attleboro, MA, grew up on a
dairy farm in New York. Some of his favorite subject matters are
barns of upstate New York, the beaches of Cape Cod, and the
gardens of Massachusetts and Rhode Island.

Michael turned to art, his first love, after working in the
Mutual Fund industry. He started taking classes at the Attleboro
Arts Museum and continued his education by taking classes with
Colleen Vandeventer, Monique Martin-Courcy and workshops at
the Lyme Art Association in Old Lyme, CT.

His favorite mediums are oil and pastel and Michael
began painting with soft pastel in 2006, which provides the
vibrant colors and beautiful textures that he loves. He has
recently created more abstract works of art by experimenting
with fabric collage, which draws from his past experiences with
quilting.

Michael is a member of many art associations and shows
his work frequently. He has won numerous awards at regional
shows, including a Juror's Choice Award at the Attleboro Arts
Museum.
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Judy Abbruzzi
Catherine Andrade
Barbara Arsenault
Eleanor Ashley
Susan Barber
John Barradas
BettyBeaulieu
Sheila Beattie
Mary Bennett
Norah Benoit
Susan Boerman
Cassie Boiros
John Bonifazi
Irene Boutin
Carol Bradford
Janie Broderick
Ron Brown
Christine Brown
Dianne Burns
Kevin Burns
David Burris
Susan Cabral
Karen Callan
John Canto
Toni Card

Lisa Carey
Kathy Carpenter
Helen Carpenter
Brenda Carr

Dr. Cheng-Chieh Chuang
Justin Cifello
Nancy Clark
Pam Clarkson
Mary Cloutier
Conlon Family
Richard Correia

Roberta Costa

Mona Cross

Alyce Crowell

Iayor Charles Crowley
Kathleen Darrah

5is Denson

Mrs. Rudolph DeSilva
Alice Dolan

John Donahue

Ruth Edwards
Barbara Engler

Carol Ferreira
Tiago Finato
Donna Fitzgerald
Chet Fortun
Rosalie Gajda
Bob Gallagher
Dorothy Gallego
Audrey Gaumont
Gwozdz Family
Barbara Healy
Richard Hocking
Margaret Hodgson
Gerda Hoffmann
Carolyn & Charles Hoye
Darrel Hughes
Hurley Family
Nancy Johnson
Delores Kearns
Claire Eelly
Eileen King

Julia Kula

Lucille Kula

Erin LaPlante
Murielle LaPointe
Brenda Levasseur

Dennis Lavoie
Susan Lawrence
Patricia Lawson
Robert Leal
Kathleen LeBrun
Agnes Lemarie
Ted & Eve Lippold
Robert Lundberg
Michael Lynn
Ben Macomber
Gail Macomber
Janet Malloch
Eileen Martin
Monique Martin-Courcy
Thelma McCaffrey
Susan McGrath
Linda Michaud
Mitton Family
Moniz Family
Joan Moniz
Lionel Morris
Pat Morris
Anne Marie Newton
Arlene Nihan
Claire Norris
Ted Nystrom
Gregory (YBrien
O'Brien Family
Jean Owings
Christine Patterson
Susanne Piche
Pinarreta Family
Ken Perlow
Jeanette Phillippino
Sarah Porter
Deborah Pratt

Those of us at TAA would like to acknowledge the
passing of long-time member, Georgiarma Cotter, who
passed away on October 30, 2009 at the age of 92. She
was the widow of Arthur C. Cotter and is survived by a
sister, grandchildren, great grandchildren and great
great grandchildren as well as nieces and nephews
scattered around the New England area.

d in

Georgianna was born in Newton, MA and liv
the Taunton area most of her life. She was an
Occupational Therapist at Taunton State Hospital for
over 30 years. Aside from TAA, she was also involved in

many other organizations, clubs and societies.

%WW with Sago

Tiago's drawing classes will continue on
Thursdays for the month of February. The schedule is
as follows:

High School and Up - 2:30 pm - 4:30 pm
$15/week

8 yrs. and Up - 5:00 pm - 6:30 pm
$12/week

Call us or visit our website for a materials list and a
registration form.



Wednesday, February 17 - 7:30 pm
Pastel Demonstration with Michael Evans

Wednesday, February 24 - 6:30 pm
Executive Board Meeting

Sunday, March 7 - 10:00 am - 2:30- pm
Pastel Workshop with Michael Evans

Wednesday, March 17 - 7:30 pm
Watercolor Demonstration with Becky Haletky

Wednesday, March 24 - 6:30 pm
Executive Board Meeting

Saturday, April 10 - 9:00 am - 3:00 pm
Watercolor Demonstration with Becky Haletky
"Creative Unique Landscapes"

Note to parents and grandparents: The Budding Artists
Show is fast approaching. Please tell your child or
grandchild to get ready with their drawings, paintings
and photographs.

Pantone, the leading color authority, has unveiled the color of 2010:
Turquoise. In times of stress this color evokes a soothing property that makes
people think of serene tropical settings. In many cultures it is seen as a protective

talisman and most people respond to it in a positive way. {3
7.

Doreen Quinn
Jeanne Quinn
Lois CQuinn
Ann Rebello
Linda Remedis
Joseph Resendes
Marilyn Richardson
Winthrop Richardson
Joan Roster
Beth Rushlow
Scarbrough Family
Mary Schumacher
Heather Seaman
Marie Sergio
Carol Shiere
Joan Shurtleff =
Paul Sienko

Scott Silva
Louise Silvia
Jean Simmons
Meagan Smith
Pauline Smith
Theckla Snell
Margaret Soroka
Elizabeth Soucy
Cathy Stevens
Eugenia Stillwell
Carolyn Straub
Judy Stuart
George Sullivan
Theresa Sweeney
Donna Taylor
Patricia Taylor

Alden Thompson
Linda Tikonoff
Barbara Tillson
Lynnette Torres

William Traverse
Ray Tremblay
Arthur Turcotte
Judy Vaz
Vien Family
Silvia Wade
Michael Walczak, 5r.
Dorothy Wall
Jean Warish
Robert Weikel
Janice Welch
Joyece Wilkins
Pat & Ron Wilking
Dorothy Wood
Edith Young
Kathleen Zoll
Attleboro Arts Museum

Bourne-Wareham Art Assoc.

Bierstadt Art Society
Braintree Art Assoc.

Cahoon Museum

Cape Cod Art Assoc.
Catumet Arts Center

Fall River Art Assoc.
Foxboro Art Assoc.

Franklin Art Assoc.

Fuller Craft Museum
Marion Art Center

North River Arts Society
Norton Cultural Council
Plymouth Guild for the Arts
CQuincy Art Assoc.

Rhode Island Watercolor Society
Scituate Arts Assoc.

South Shore Art Center
Stoughton Art Assoc.
Westport Art Group

Old Colony Historical Society
Sensata Technologies
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On January 20, TAA once again held it's Annual Pot Luck
Supper, Raffle and Auction and once again it was a great success.
Many people were in attendance and the food was plentiful and
tasty and the auction was a lot of fun. Thanks to Sis Denson and
Chet Fortun for setting up and making the supper possible and
thanks to Kevin Burns for conducting the raffle.

Congratulations to our raffle winners: 1st prize went to

John Winters, 2nd prize went to Lucille Kula and 3rd prize went

to Alex Woodard.

Thanks to Ben Macomber and Ted Nystrom (our
auctioneers) for conducting a great auction. They kept us in
stitches once again with their humor. The items auctioned off
ranged from the sublime to the ridiculous (which I can personally

attest to) and much thanks to Ted Nystrom and Roberta Costa
for donating their paintings to be auctioned off.

Congratulations to our new Recording Secretary, Toni
Card. Welcome aboard!

For those of you who have
never been to the supper,
please try to make it next
year; you're missing a lot of
fun!

Nancy (Clark opens
her auction item.

Above, waiting for the auction to start.

Below, Ted Nystrom and Ben Macomber start the
auction.




